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To the President of FIBA Europe
Mr. Turgay Demirel

Dear Mr. President!

I have the honor to confirm that the city of Zaporozhye fully and
unquestioningly supports the proposal of the Basketball Federation of Ukraine to hold
in our city the group stage of the FIBA Women's EuroBasket 2021 European
Basketball Championship and all related official events associated with it.

For the residents of the city of Zaporozhye, this is an opportunity to proudly
accept the best European basketball teams and present to all basketball fans the most
popular FIBA Women's EuroBasket in the world.

We guarantee that the city of Zaporozhye will provide a high level of
organization and holding of such an important event, the protection of FIBA Europe
intellectual property rights, additional security measures, law and order, medical
support during the Championship matches, etc.

I believe that the holding of the FIBA Women's EuroBasket 2021 group stage
will give us the opportunity to present the Ukrainian culture and hospitality to the
basketball fans, as well as to make a real contribution to the development of
basketball in Ukraine and Europe.

Best regards,

The Mayor V.V.Buryak
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